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January 10th - '68 

Dear Hal: 

Obviously this is not the bulky piece I promised last week, but that will be forth.• 
coming within the week; too bulky otherwise, - 

My widest concern has been my wife's condition, as you might expect, She underwent 
the operation last Friday, appears to be recovering without major complications, it 
still shakes one up badly; we're now awaiting the lab report to let us know that it 
is all over and out. 

I need ten more copies of I, II,  and Photo for dispatch to my brother-ins-14w at 
UCIA, I have suggested that time and tactics dictate the most opportune time to 
initiate a week-long "critique or forum" would be after Garrison's trial of Shaw, 
or after when it should have taken place - probably between March 15th and April 1st, 
The plan would be to have you preside over both the selection of critics and the 
proceedings in general. A faculty and/or student group will subsidize the entire 
affair, including transportation and accomodations. That's the format; do you like 
the gist? 

NV opinion is that to hold the affair prior to the trial would be too limiting in 
light of the residence of most of the critics in New Orleans during (and prior) to 
the trial and - the inability of yourself to discuss the more conculsive aspects 
that won't be made public until after conclusions have been introduced into court. 
Furthermore, the main problem will be to stimulate followthrough actions by some 
recognized body (Congress), which the likes of 0C/A could induce. 

All this would not preclude your appearing down there during your February trip out 
hereto KG04, I'll probe that angle toot  if only to see that you meet with certain 
faculty "activists" through my brotherb-in-law's aegis. (His name is Kurt von Meier.) 

Like everyone else I've had problems trying to schedule time with Counsel to finiah 
the partnership papers and discuss other legal ramifications. 

I'm making progress with generating finances for ALFIE, but it is slow and tedious 
due to the concerted attacks on Garrison's activities. Ridicule and slander take their 
toll on those who want to believe, but have no solid background on the facts. 

More within a week. NV best to /IL 

Bes 	-1 Regards, 


